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European “Cookie Sweep” Initiative – 15 - 19 
September 2014 – Is Your Website Ready? 
By Rafi Azim-Khan and Steven P. Farmer 

The European data protection authorities will be conducting a “cookie sweep” 
later this month, carrying out random spot checks on websites to assess for 
compliance with EU “cookie” laws. Businesses should therefore be checking 
their websites and cookie notices now to ensure they are compliant and fix any 
issues. Even if you are a non-EU (e.g. US) company it may catch you. 

Are your cookie notices correct? Do you give the right information? Do you collect valid consent from your 
website users? Is your privacy policy correct? Are you using customer data correctly and lawfully? Is your 
marketing compliant with the new EU “cookie” laws? 

These are just some of the key questions businesses should be asking of themselves in light of this 
pending initiative in Europe, which could well trigger a subsequent wave of regulator enforcement action. 

In an earlier Client Alert you will recall that enforcement powers have increased significantly in recent 
times. (For example, in the UK, fine levels for breaches in the data protection arena recently increased 
from £5,000 to potentially £500,000 for serious breaches.) So the enforcement regime has changed and 
should not be ignored. Also the “grace” period within which to ensure compliance regarding consents/ 
cookies/tracking is now over. Businesses are expected to have had enough time to understand the new 
rules and act to comply. 

Being a US business or other non-EU business does not necessarily give you a “pass” on these EU 
requirements either. If you operate a website accessible in the EU, do business in the EU and/or supply 
goods or services to the EU, you should use these coming days to implement adequate cookie compliance 
solutions and to ensure you are on top of these issues. 

If you have any questions about the content of this alert, please contact the Pillsbury attorney with whom 
you regularly work, or the authors below. 
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About Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman LLP 
Pillsbury is a full-service law firm with an industry focus on energy & natural resources, financial services 
including financial institutions, real estate & construction, and technology. Based in the world's major 
financial, technology and energy centers, Pillsbury counsels clients on global business, regulatory and 
litigation matters. We work in multidisciplinary teams that allow us to understand our clients’ objectives, 
anticipate trends, and bring a 360-degree perspective to complex business and legal issues—helping 
clients to take greater advantage of new opportunities, meet and exceed their objectives, and better 
mitigate risk. This collaborative work style helps produce the results our clients seek. 

This publication is issued periodically to keep Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman LLP clients and other interested parties 
informed of current legal developments that may affect or otherwise be of interest to them. The comments contained herein 
do not constitute legal opinion and should not be regarded as a substitute for legal advice. 
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